LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER OF THE YEAR
AWARD

CONGRATULATIONS TO
LIEUTENANT STACY MCINTYRE

DIVISION OF INVESTIGATIVE & FORENSIC SERVIGES
STAFF NOMINATED FOR ATTORNEY GENERAL'S

Please join us in congratulating Lieutenant Stacy Mclntyre on being nominated for the
Attorney General’s Law Enforcement Officer of the Year Award. Lt. MclIntyre was recognized
on February 20, 2019 for his actions and dedication to the Citizens of Florida's.

On September 26, 2017, Lt. McIntyre was assisting with operations in the Keys following
Hurricane Irma when he noticed a generator on the front porch of a residence was blowing
exhaust into the structure. He promptly made contact with the occupant and observed that
she exhibited the beginning symptoms of carbon monoxide poisoning. Lt. McIntyre removed
the resident from the structure and utilized his Carbon Monoxide (CO) detector to determine
the CO was at a lethal level inside the residence. Due to Lt. McIntyre's quick response and
attention to detail, he was able to identify a life-threatening situation and act to save a life.

We are proud of Lieutenant Mcintyre 's
accomplishments and know that his dedication
to the Citizens of Florida will continue to be a

shining example of our Division's mission.




